During the first half term art club wus for Year 5
children. We were looking at an art technique
called 'pointillism’. The children created their

Art Club

mous artist George Seuwrat.

second half of the term. The children created

o Year 4 children took part in Art club during the
heautiful Christmas Cards.
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Year 1 and Year 2 Christmas Nativity

The children in KS1 put on a fantastic performance
on Tuesday afternoon. They performed the very spe-
cial story ‘The First Christmas.” Hendrix who played,
Mary said ‘It was great fun, I even sang a solo”.
Year 2 were a fantastic choir who sang beautifully.
The children said they enioyed singing the Christ-
mas Carols. The performance can bhe viewed on the
SharePoint.

R Tore Nectivi
Reception have heen extremely busy, rehearsing for their Na-
tivity ‘Little Baby Come’. They put on two fantastic perfor-
mances on Tuesday. Jack said 'we wutched the performance
on the SharePoint and it was perfect, they couldn't do any
hetter.” A Reception child said “they said proctised their
could do it every year.”

Year 3 have heen very busy
this half term. They have heen
making Advent calendars,
Jamily trees and posters ahout
their Cultures. They have also
lessons where they have learmnt
some Christmas tunes.
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This half term the Year 5 children took
pw’th}ru:andmrmnmg, singing, and

After all their hard work the children
performed a show for their parents.
Amelia said ‘it wos a really good, expe-
Tamuka said, “I maug,uked,ﬂwdnunr
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The Arts Council children are:

Anthony, Eoghan, Emily, Nichelle,
Amelia N, Maciej, Caua, Olive,

Sanaya, Jack, Tamuka and Abi.
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